
 

The Walgett Shire Council's Delivery Program & Operational Plan is in review, and Council is 
inviting residents and ratepayers to have their say in planning the upcoming Delivery Program 
for 2022/23 to 2024/25, and Operational Plan 2022/23.  (Because of the postponed local 
council election in 2020, the next Delivery Program is three (3) years.) 
 
During March 2022, Council will be conducting a community consultation program to identify 
the community’s main priorities and ambitions for the Shire – in other words, we want to 
know what is important to YOU! 

 

Community Consultation Meetings 

Date    Venue     Time 

Monday 21st March 2022 Come By Chance Hall   8:30am to 9:30am 

    Burren Junction Hall   10:45am to 11:45am 

    Rowena Pub    1:30pm to 2:30pm 

    Collarenebri Red Shed  3:00pm to 4:00pm 

    Walgett Shire Council Chambers 5:30pm to 6:30pm 

 

Tuesday 22nd March 2022 Carinda Community Hall  9:30am to 10:30am 

    Cumborah Reserve Assoc. Rooms 12:00pm to 1:00pm 

    Grawin Club in the Scrub  2:00pm to 3:00pm 

    Lightning Ridge Multi Purpose Ctr 4:00pm to 5:00pm 
 

And, if you are unable to make it to our Community Consultation Meetings, why not take 

advantage of our Free Community BBQ and have a chat to Council about what you would 

like to see improved in the Shire. 

 

Free Community BBQs 
Date     Venue     Time 

Wednesday 23rd March 2022              Walgett IGA  11:00am to 2:00pm 

Thursday 24th March 2022                   Lightning Ridge IGA  11:00am to 2:00pm 

Friday 25th March 2022                        Collarenebri Grocer  11:00am to 2:00pm  

Walgett Shire Delivery Program 

& Operational Plan Review 

Still can’t make it to a consultation session?   

You can complete our Community Survey online   or use our handy QR Code! 

at https://www.walgett.nsw.gov.au         
 

 

 

https://www.walgett.nsw.gov.au/

